
  
 

 
 

Network Notification 
 
Notice Date:  December 7, 2018  
To:     Ohio Health Partners 
From:     CareSource® 
Subject:  Remittance Delay for Wednesday, December 5, 2018 Payment Cycle 
 
 
The purpose of this notice is to inform Ohio health partners of a one business day delay in the 
remittance for CareSource’s Wednesday, December 5, 2018 payment cycle. 
 
CareSource’s remittance for the Wednesday, December 5, 2018 payment cycle will be received 
beginning Monday, December 10, instead of beginning on Friday, December 7. 
 
Please contact Provider Services at 1-800-488-0134 with any questions.   
 
Thank you for serving CareSource members. 
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